
Minister Dacic talks with the Ambassador of Italy
Thursday, 12 May 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
met today with the Ambassador of the Republic of Italy in Belgrade, Giuseppe Manzo.
  
In today's meeting, Minister Dacic emphasized the significance of the Republic of Italy's support
to the Republic of Serbia's European integration process. They also discussed the possibilities
of improving the bilateral cooperation between the two countries.

During the talks, they expressed mutual satisfaction with the high level of bilateral relations and
economic cooperation.
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